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Memorandum

Department of Planning and Development

Planning Division
To:

Marge Schmuckal, Zoning Administrator

From:

Molly Casto, Planner

Date:

January 7, 2008
Re:

130 Eastern Promenade- Longfellow Estates




Attached is the revised site plan for 130 Eastern Promenade.  This item is tentatively scheduled for a Planning Board Public Hearing on January 22, 2008.  

I know you’ve signed off on this already but, give the public interest in this proposal and the corresponding zoning determination, I thought you would want the latest site plan on file in your office.  

This packet includes:

1. Revised Site Plan


